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I am delighted that Arizona State Knights of Columbus are
amongst those who are supporting the campaign to restore
Cathedral Square. Thank you for your gift of $20,000.00 and
for your participation in this special effort. Your generosity
and dedication to the Diocese of Tucson is deeply
appreciated.

Dear Tom Kalisz,

I am so grateful for your generosity.
God bless,

+.

Most Rev. ard J. Weisenbupfler
Bishop of/Jucson






